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For Immediate Release: 

November 18, 2019 

 

Homicide near Kimbell Road 

 

(Unincorporated North Charleston, SC) This morning, just after 4:00 a.m., Charleston County 

sheriff’s deputies responded to a report of an unresponsive male near the 2200 block of Kimbell 

Road.  Deputies located the deceased victim lying on the ground in a field.  The victim suffered 

an apparent gunshot wound.  Detectives and forensic crime scene investigators are investigating 

the incident.  The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will release the name of the deceased. 

 

This is an active investigation.  We ask anyone with information to call the Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers of the Lowcountry at 843-554-1111. 
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